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First I would like to thank the Conference for allowing me to serve another
year, our Committee is looking forward to a very productive year. The main goal
this year is to rewrite our H&I Handbook to be much more comprehensive. We
plan on dividing our handbook it will include separate sections on treatment and
correctional facilities. We feel there is a need to separate these because of the
different need in each setting. Along with the two Quarterly’s our Committee has
planned two additional writing workshops one on the East Coast and one on the
West Coast. We plan on utilizing all of our Committee members, including pool
members for this project.

We have assigned the Colorado Region with preparing a first draft booklet
for those in correctional facilities, hopefully to be ready to present to the WSC
H&I Committee at the Quarterly in July.

The Committee is considering expanding the format of the WSC H&I
newsletter, Reaching Out.

It is the intent of our Committee to stop accepting contributions to the
special fund immediately. We suggest that area and regional H&I committees that
have funds, that were collected specifically for H&I literature convert those funds
into literature for local H&I distribution rather than send any funds ta the WSC
H&I special fund.

The Committee would like to present a motion to resolve the matter of the
special fund which was committed to us by the Conference on Tuesday.





